
Dear École Rivière-Rouge Families: 
 
On Wednesday, February 27th, we will be offering a COMPLIMENTARY HOT LUNCH 
for our students from Grades 1-5. 
 
We will be ordering pizza from Pizza Pizza, a confirmed nut-aware facility. Nutritional 
information available at www.pizzapizza.ca 
   

If your child is absent that day lunches will be donated. 
  
A successful hot lunch day requires volunteers. If you can volunteer, please send an 
email to Agnes McMurdo at tendercoil@hotmail.com  
You will be contacted with a proposed schedule. Max 10 volunteers required. 
  
Please submit 1 order form per child per classroom by Thursday, February 20th. 

  
Please remember to send a nutritional snack for the first break and consider 
supplementing the hot lunch with fruit, dessert, and beverage. 
  

Hot Lunch Date: Thursday, February 27th  
Orders Due: Thursday, February 20th  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
First Name: _______________________ Last Name: _________________________ 
 
Teacher Name: _____________________________ Classroom: ________________ 
 

Please mark a selection below.  
Select 1 or 2 Slices  

(Max 2 Slices per Student) 
 

1 Cheese Slice                                                 2 Cheese Slices 
1 Pepperoni Slice                                            2 Pepperoni Slices 
1 Ham & Pineapple Slice                                2 Ham & Pineapple Slices 
1 Gluten Free Slice                                          2 Gluten Free Slices 

 

 

http://www.pizzapizza.ca/
mailto:tendercoil@hotmail.com

